
The New Jersey Dental Association State Officers and Executive Di-
rector visited the January MCDS dinner meeting. The NJDA President, 
Dr. August Pellegrini, summarized 5 important issues affecting our pro-
fession and public health. First, Dr. Pellegrini met with Commissioner 
Fred Jacobs of the NJ Department of Health. Mr. Jacobs supports 
water fluoridation and suggests pursuing the issue following a study 

by the National Academy of Science on the safety and efficacy of water fluoridation. 
Secondly, the ADA and NJDA continue to recommend “Best Management Practices” 
for the recovery, recycling and handling of waste amalgam. The NJDA Board of 
Trustees hired an outside lobbying firm to assist NJDA with this issue. Thirdly, Dr. 
Pellegrini reported that NJDA now has the largest total membership in history and a 
net increase in membership for the last 6 years. Fourth, an amendment to the inden-
ture of trust will be voted on in June. This will allow for NJDA to donate $20,000 to 
the Hurricane Relief Fund. Lastly, Dr. Pellegrini urged MCDS members to participate 
with the Silent Auction held at the Annual Convention in Atlantic City. Last year, the 
Silent Auction raised over $13,000 for the Special Olympics.
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GENERAL MEETING – Tuesday, March 21, 2006
THE PINES  Route 27 • Edison, NJ

Registration .............................................................................................................................................6:00 
Business Meeting ....................................................................................................................................6:30 
Dinner & Speaker ...................................................................................................................................7:00

Continued on page 2

General Meetings and CE  2005-2006
Program Chairperson 

Dr. Scott Galkin

March 21, 2006
Dr. Gerald Greitzer

“Adhesive Dentistry”

April 18, 2006
Dr. Michael Glick

“Emerging Infectious Diseases: An Up-
date for Dental Healthcare Providers” 

May 16, 2006
STAFF NIGHT

Presidents’ Messages ... Stephen Lawson

Sy Symanski Memorial Lecture

Featured Speaker: Dr. Gerald Greitzer
“Adhesive Dentistry”

Dr. Greitzer maintains a full-time restorative and cosmetic private practice in Tarrytown, New York. He is also 
involved in conducting extensive independent research in the field of adhesives and composite restorations. He is 
a member of numerous academics, associations, and study groups relating to advancements in dentistry. To name 
a few – International Association for Dental Research; Westchester Academy of Restorative Dentistry; Interna-
tional Congress of Oral Implantology; International Academy of Oral Medicine and Toxicology, World Congress of 
Minimally Invasive Dentistry, CRA evaluator; as well as several others. Dr. Greitzer has lectured internationally on 
Cosmetic, Restorative, and Adhesive dentistry and considers himself a true “Bondodontist.” He’s here today to pass 
along information on those techniques and materials that have revolutionized his practice. This course will pres-
ent the benefits to both the patient and doctor with the use of modern adhesive restorative techniques in conjunc-

tion with conservative kinetic micro-dentistry. Topics to be discussed include: Indications for flowable, packable, “light cured” and 
“self cured” composites; comparison and uses of various brands of composites and adhesives; creation of ideal cosmetic –posterior 
composites and super sealants; eliminate sensitivity, reduce wear, and create perfect contacts; answers to questions about desirability 
and methods of use of polymerization systems - LEDs, halogen, PAC lights, lasers; indications for direct and laboratory fabricated 
cosmetic restorations; the Amalgam Controversy-Fact or Fiction; additional uses for particle abrasion-both intraoral and extraoral; and 
how to increase referrals and income while reducing stress.

Hawaiian 
Luau Night!

Entertain-
ment! Door 
Prizes! Save 

the Date!
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MCDS Board of Trustees Report

Published at the office of Dr. Robert Silverstein
www.MCDSofNJ.org   login: mcds

password: sy

- February 14, 2006 -
Attendance:  Ashmen, Brunsden, Courey, Galkin, Glickman, Kahn, Krantz, Law-
son, Schambra, Silverstein, Simos,Villa, Vitale, Weiner 
Acceptance of Minutes-vote unanimous.
President’s Report-Stephen Lawson
I received a letter from Arthur Meisel, NJDA Executive Director, regarding the Sy 
Symanski Lifetime Achievement Award. A candidate should have achieved life 
membership and demonstrated outstanding service to the Association, to the pro-
fession, and to the community. A letter was sent to Mr. Meisel recommending Dr. 
Harmon Katz as a worthy recipient of this award. The award is presented during 
the House meeting at the Annual Session.
The slate of candidates for the MCDS Officers for 2006-07 will be presented at 
the February General Membership Meeting. The Society’s election will also be 
held at the February General Membership Meeting.  
I want to congratulate the new ADA Life Members, Dr. Robert Benzell, Dr. 
Mervin Kroop, Dr. John Petrocelli and Dr. Gene Harnick. MCDS thanks these 
members and their families for attending the January General Membership Meet-
ing.
I will be attending the Membership Committee Meeting on February 22, 2006.
Secretary’s Report-Mark Vitale
Nominations for Council and Committee positions were published, reviewed, ap-
proved and will be submitted to NJDA.
Treasurer’s Report-James Courey
See full report on page 3.
Program Chairperson’s Report-Scott Galkin
Due to unforeseen circumstances Dr. John Molinari could not speak as scheduled 
in February.  Thus we have gotten Dr. Michael Dzitzer to agree to speak on “Es-
thetics and Function of Anterior Restorative Dentistry.”  Since Dr. Molinari was 
the Sy Symanski Memorial Lecturer, we have asked Dr. Michael Glick to have 
this honor and he has accepted.  Dr. Glick will be speaking on Tuesday April 18, 
2006.  So far we have 95 people registered for the April full day course featur-
ing Dr. David Garber; this will be held on Wednesday April 19, 2006.  Staff night 
which will be Tuesday May 16, 2006, will have a Hawaiian theme and will feature 
prizes and dancing, with a D.J providing music all night.
NJDA Trustee’s Report-Richard Kahn
See full report on page 5 under NJDA Noteworthy News.
NJDA Council Reports:
Dental Benefits-Mark Vitale
See full report on page 3.
Membership-Scott Galkin
The membership council met in January and NJDA is asking all components to al-
low the state to approve dues waivers for now on.  The NJDA has felt that leaving 
it on a component level has led to “unfair” waiver decisions.  Whereas one com-
ponent would approve a dues waiver, while another would deny it under similar 
circumstances.  This concept was approved by the Middlesex Board of Trustees 
and the decision will be forwarded to the NJDA.  Our Middlesex membership 
subcommittee met a few weeks ago and we have some preliminary ideas to help 
promote membership.  Included in them are personal contact from current board 
members inviting new members to our meetings and acting as a “big brother/sis-
ter” to help the new member feel more comfortable.  Also we are looking into 
making small study clubs/courses that would appeal more to younger members.  
These would have topics that would cover subject matters that younger members 
have voiced as lacking.
Old Business
Dr. Vitale reported that Jim Schultz, Director of Governmental affairs for NJDA, 
notified him that MCDS could contribute up to $7200 annually provided that the 
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Presidents’s Message – Continued from Page 1

President-Elect Dr. Robert Shekitka 
informed us that NJDPAC is the second 
largest healthcare PAC in New Jersey and 
NJDA wants to increase the number of 
NJDPAC members from 25% to 43% of 
NJDA membership. Dr Shekitka reported 
that the State Board of Dentistry ap-
proved up to 3 CE credits for dentists who 
participate in the Donated Dental Services 
program. He also urged dentists and their 
staff to attend the Annual Convention in 
June. Team building sessions and staff CE 
will be offered.

Executive Director Art Meisel first en-
thusiastically informed us that NJDA had 6 
consecutive years of a net increase in total 
membership. NJDA had the third largest 
increase in membership of any constituent 
society in the ADA (trailing only Arizona 
and California). Secondly, Mr. Meisel re-
ported that former Governor Codey signed 
the Safety Needle Bill, which exempts 
dentists from having to use safety needles 
in hospital settings for intraoral purposes. 
This shows the enormous influence that 
NJDA has with the state government and 
the State Board of Dentistry. Lastly, NJDA 
provides legal advice at no cost to all 
NJDA members. Art Meisel and Patricia 
DeCotiis can provide assistance with com-
plaints from the New Jersey State Board 
of Dentistry, employment issues, state and 
federal regulatory issues, disputes with in-
surance companies and many other areas.

The Council on Nominations held a 
meeting on January 25, 2006. MCDS has 
2 members who will be NJDA Officers 
for 2006-07. Dr. Daniel Krantz will be 
the NJDA Vice President and Dr. Richard 
Kahn will be the NJDA Treasurer. MCDS 
congratulates Drs. Krantz and Kahn. 
Finally, the MCDS full day CE course is 
scheduled for April 19, 2006 at The Pines 
Manor. Dr. David A. Garber will speak 
on Esthetic Success --- ‘By Design’. This 
member benefit is only $65 for MCDS 
members and will provide 7 CEU credits. I 
look forward to seeing you at the course.

Continued on page 3
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(1/1/06 – 1/31/06)
Checking (0.25%) 4,845.74 21,968.99
Savings (3.6%) 23,619.67 25,193.78
CD (4.25%) 45,000.00 45,000.00
TOTAL 73,465.41 92,162.77

P&L STATEMENT CHECKING ACCOUNT
(1/1/06 – 1/31/06)

INCOME
Corp Spon C.Ed.  1,585.00
Corp Spon Newsl  400.00
Dues  20,650.00
Interest  1.65
Mentor Comm Inc  260.00
Total Income	 	 22,896.65

EXPENSES
Donations  500.00
Exec Comm Dinner  266.92
Name Badges  43.39
Newsletter/Other Printing 1,631.21
Postage  1,151.00
Secretarial  100.00
Staff Night  505.00
Telephone  75.88
Transfer to Savings  1,500.00
Total Expenses  5,773.40
OVERALL TOTAL  17,123.35
	

P&L Savings Account
(1/1/06 – 1/31/06)

INCOME
Interest  74.11
Transfer from Checking 1,500.00
TOTAL INCOME  1,574.11

EXPENSES
TOTAL EXPENSES  0.00
OVERALL TOTAL  1,574.11

Detailed Treasurer’s Report	
January 31, 2006	
James Courey, DDS

MCDS Board of Trustees Report  Continued from page 2

MCDS tax status with the IRS is not a 501C3. Dr. Courey contacted  MCDS’s accoun-
tant who informed him that MCDS is in fact a 501C3. The necessary paperwork will 
be submitted changing the tax status and the contribution will be discussed as soon as 
notification is received that the change has been made.
New Business
Dr. Richard Kahn was elected the NJDA Treasurer for 2006-07. Dr. Dan Krantz will be 
serving as NJDA Vice-President for 2006-07. Congratulations to both. 
Motion to amend the Bylaws by Dr. Silverstein, Seconded by Dr. Galkin: To amend the 
By-Laws, Article I, Section 6. Dues. a.: For the sentence starting with “A recent gradu-
ate member,” change this sentence to: A recent graduate member dues structure shall 
coincide with the recent graduate dues structure of the NJDA. Motion passed.
Good & Welfare
A letter was received from Dr. Petrocelli thanking the board for allowing his family 
members to attend the January meeting where he received a Life Membership Award.
A letter was received from the International Fibrodysplasia Ossificans Progessiva As-
sociation thanking MCDS for the $500 donation to the organization following Dr. Ed 
Galkin’s presentation. on May 26, 2005.
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mark Vitale

     Dental Specialist seeks office 
space in previously existing office 
(with or without equipment) or 
in exisiting office in either East 
Brunswick or New Brunswick.

Please contact Dr. Blume at 	
732-995-2496 or 	

OBTUR8RMOM@aol.com.

Attention MCDS Members
Anyone who is interested in pro-

viding pro bono emergency dental 
care for victims of Hurricane 

Katrina who have been resettled 
in Middlesex County, please call 

Marlene at 
732-238-1255

-CRP Statistics was reviewed from January 1, 2005 through December 31, 2005. 
There were 146 complaints submitted to NJDA; 72 were resolved, 23 were for data 
purposes, 38 are pending, and 13 were not resolvable.
-Workers’ Comp Claims: Concentra: The council reviewed a recent example of a 
utilization management firm attempting to convince a dentist to accept an arbitrary 
decrease in the amount payable for treatment provided under worker’s compensa-
tion, a situation that occurs frequently. NJDA always recommends that dentists not 
only preauthorize treatment under workers compensation, but also agree to the pay-
able amount since worker’s compensation plans do not utilize a fee schedule (such 
as that under PIP).
-Delta Dental NJ: MAC Calculation: The council discussed Delta’s recent an-
nouncement concerning its plans to adjust the calculation of the Maximum Allow-
able Charge for Delta Premier participating dentists. Beginning January 1, 2007, 
the maximum allowable charge will be capped at the 80th percentile (meaning 
the fee that Delta believes is sufficient to satisfy 80% of the claims received from 
dentists during the prior calendar year). However, dentists will not be required to 
accept less than their allowable fee as of December 31, 2006. For example, if your 
approved fee on December 31, 2006 is at the 85th percentile, it will remain at that 
level until new fee data compiled from submitted claims adjusts the percentile level 
appropriately. Current participating dentist rules allow dentists to re-file their usual 
fees whenever the fees charged to private patients increase. Delta then annually 
reviews the maximum approved fee levels.
Whether or to what extent Delta’s action will affect individual dentist’s approved 
fees is open to question, unless, of course, a dentist’s submitted fees already exceed 
Delta’s approved fee. Most dentists, however, have no idea how their fees stack up 
in the grand scheme of “percentile”. As a point of reference, the dental Personal 
Injury Protection (PIP) fee schedule for treatment rendered as a result of an auto 
accident is required to be maintained at the 75th percentile, but adjustments are 
made only every two years.
-Medicaid Update: The council reviewed, as informational, adopted amendments to 
the Medicaid managed care rules, which now require Medicaid HMOs to continue 
orthodontic coverage for children whose eligibility changes from FamilyCare plans 

Council On Dental Benefits

Continued on page 4
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A, B, or C to plan D (which covers only limited preventive treatment) if treatment has been “initiated”. However, “initiated” 
is defined as banding, and would not apply, for example, if a child has already had teeth extracted in preparation for orthodon-
tics. Further, the continued coverage requirement applies only if the child remains a member of the same HMO.
The council reviewed the Notice of 2006 Public Meetings of the New Jersey Medicaid Assistance Advisory Council, which 
are scheduled for February 22nd, April 26th, July 26th, and October 25th. Dr. Sidney Whitman is NJDA’s representative to 
that group.
The council reviewed a listing by county of New Jersey dentists who had 30 or more paid Medicaid claims in the first quarter 
of 2005. Hudson County, with 33,300 Medicaid clients, had the most dentists submitting claims with 72 general dentists, five 
oral surgeons, one orthodontist, and four pediatric dentists. Essex County, with a higher number (46,600) of Medicaid clients, 
had 63 general dentists, four oral surgeons, and only one pediatric dentist. No dentists in Salem County submitted 30 or more 
claims.
In comparison, Middlesex has 18,500 clients, 20 general dentists and 3 oral surgeons.
-Educating Members on Dental Benefit Plans: The council discussed at length the issue of how best to educate members 
concerning dental benefit plan issues, since the current member resources (the Capsule, website, and seminars held at the 
Convention) do not seem to be adequately utilized. Subsequent to the last meeting, staff e-mailed information to each council 
member to have published in the component newsletters (since those seem to be more widely read) and some components 
have done this. Further, a draft survey was prepared to get more member input. After discussing the merits of the survey ques-
tions and how best to survey (e-mail, Capsule, website), the council appointed a subcommittee to work on the survey ques-
tions. The council also decided that the most economical and fair way to conduct the survey is to post it on NJDA’s website, 
with an announcement to the members requesting that they complete it.
-Identity Theft Prevention Act: Staff briefed the council on pertinent provisions of the New Jersey Identity Theft Preven-
tion Act that took effect on January 1, 2006. Among other matters, the Act requires businesses, including dental offices, to 
dispose of sensitive records (especially those containing Social Security numbers, credit card numbers, etc.) in a manner that 

would prevent their interception, such as shredding paper 
records. Entities must provide written notification to any 
person whose personal data may have been accessed by 
an unauthorized person. Since the law also prevents enti-
ties from printing the Social Security number on any type 
of identification card, Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield 
dental and medical plans are assigning new identification 
numbers to its insureds, which much be used in place of 
the SS number on claim forms submitted to Horizon. No 
other plan surveyed by NJDA intends to take this action, 
since they do not print the SS number on identification 
cards.
-New Jersey Disease Management Study Commission: 
The council reviewed a newly enacted law that establish-
es the New Jersey Disease Management Study Commis-
sion, the purpose of which is to assess disease manage-
ment programs to determine their potential to improve 
health care quality while reducing health care costs. The 
commission will consist of 15 public members, the ma-
jority of whom will be representatives of various health 
care provider associations, and four representatives from 
government, including Commissioners from the Depart-
ments of Health and Senior Services, Banking and Insur-
ance, and Human Services, as well as the Director of the 
Division of Consumer Affairs. Although NJDA will not 
have a representative on the Commission, input will be 
given to Dr. Jacobs, Commissioner of Health and Senior 
Services, who in prior meetings with NJDA expressed an 
interest in the oral-systemic health links.

MIDDLESEX COUNTY DENTAL SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
3/1/2006
113420-SJ96384
UMDNJX
4” x 5.5”
Shelley Cohen v.4
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Dentist I
UMDNJ-Robert Wood Johnson Medical School is seeking a Dentist for
our Community Health department. You will be responsible for the
overall administrative and clinical treatment services of the dental
program. You will also develop policies and procedures and direct the
quality improvement program to insure the provision of appropriate
and high quality care.

Qualified candidate must have a license to practice Dentistry (DDS or
DMD) in the state of New Jersey, have five years of experience as a
practicing Dentist and five years experience in the administration of a
dental service. Candidate must also have excellent written and oral
communication skills and be resourceful, organized, self motivated
and self directed.

UMDNJ offers a competitive salary & comprehensive benefits package.
For more information and to apply on-line, please visit
www.umdnj.edu/hrweb and ref job #05PS993981. Affirmative
Action/Equal Opportunity Employer, M/F/D/V. 

Imagine being part

of a team that

makes a discovery.

Council On Dental Benefits, continued from page 3
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STAFF REPORTS
The 2005 year end membership figure is 4,663, a net increase of 72 members. The ADA records indicate that we had the 3rd 
largest net increase nationally, surpassed only by California and Arizona.
You can choose to get the Capsule on line which saves in printing and mailing costs. A majority of the merchants in our 
Member’s Edge Program have opted out due to lack of NJDA member interest. The two programs remaining are Joseph A. 
Banks and Brooks Bros. 
Governmental Affairs – Mr. Jim Schulz
Mr. Schulz reported that last year was a tremendous growing year for NJDPAC. The percentage of members who contributed 
to PAC went from 25% to 29%. For 2006, NJDPAC is moving forward with an aggressive campaign with a goal of attaining 
2000 NJDPAC members by year-end; 200 Diamond Club members; 20 Platinum Club members; and 10 Executive Club mem-
bers. To date, there are four Executive Club members.
Based on the current fiscal state of the State, it is very likely that there will be some type of professional services tax this year 
which may or may not involve dentistry.
The safety needle exemption legislation was signed into law by Governor Codey. This preempted a major expense for dentist-
ry. NJDA has been successful in changing legislators’ perceptions about oral health and how crucial it is in total health.
Congressman Don Payne and US Senator Bob Menendez have signed on as co-sponsors to two anti-dentistry pieces of legisla-
tion. Fortunately, Senator Menendez’s action occurred as a Congressman and not US Senator. NJDA will be meeting with them 
to discuss dentistry’s position on these bills. The legislation, which both co-sponsored, would create a national mandate for 
amalgam separators. The second bill, of which only Congressman Payne is a co-sponsor, actually bans amalgam.
STATE BORAD OF DENTISTRY REPORT – Dr. Robert A. Hersh
The Health Care Professional Responsibility and Reporting Enhancement Act (Nurse Cullen Act). Among other provisions, 
this law requires that a dentist, when in a dental facility which is overseen by the NJ Board of Health, is required to report any 
incident in which a dentist licensee appears to be impaired or is acting in a manner which is potentially harmful to patients. 
Failure to report such actions can result in disciplinary action against the observing dentist.
PRESIDENT’S REPORT – Dr. August D. Pellegrini
Dr. Pellegrini testified in Trenton at the Safety Needle hearing where we were successful in getting dentists exempt from using 
safety needles in hospital and government based settings
SPEAKER OF THE HOUSE - Dr. Walter I. Chinoy
Dr. Walter Chinoy announced that the Annual Session House of Delegates meeting in June will have a full agenda. There is a 
possibility that we may begin the meeting earlier than the usual 10:00 a.m.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR & LEGAL COUNSEL’S REPORT – Mr. Art Meisel
Mr. Arthur Meisel reported that many dentists have received a highly misleading letter from the Division of Consumer Affairs 
that appears to deal with a biennial license renewal in February. This only deals with your CDS permit. You will also receive 
from NJDA a yellow/gold sheet covering frequently asked questions and answers on enteral sedation that was prepared by the 
State Board. 
NEW BUSINESS
Mr. Meisel critiqued the proposed amendment to the statute governing Limited Teaching Certificates. He stressed that the 
limited teaching certificate will only allow that individual to teach or practice in the school and its clinical facilities. It is not a 
license to practice dentistry. If that individual should leave the dental school, the certificate automatically expires. A graduate 
from a foreign dental school must have the recommendation of the Dean and the State Board of Dentistry has the final decision 
making authority. He felt that with that kind of approach it would balance the needs of the school and the concerns of dentists. 
Additional safe guards can be added but he wanted the Board to know that the dental school can go to the legislature with or 
without our support.
Dr. Harris Colton is running for ADA 2nd Vice President. He asked for the support of NJDA to help finance his campaign. It 
is felt that he will need approximately $10,000 for the campaign and requested that we support Dr. Colton in the amount of 
$5,000. This passed and we will solicit aid from other constituents within the 4th District.

NJDA	Noteworthy	News

EDUCATION, PRACTICE MANAGEMENT, CAMERADERIE

In order to better serve our members, the Middlesex County Dental Society Mentor Committee is organizing 
study clubs for those dentists who have been practicing five years or less.  Please call our executive secretary, 
Marlene Glickman, at 732-238-1255 to join.



Middlesex County Dental Society
David A. Garber, DMD

Esthetic Success --- ‘By Design’
Wednesday; April 19, 2006 8:30AM to 4:30PM 7 CEU credits

LOCATION:  Pines Manor in Edison, NJ Sponsored by MCDS and Kuwata Pan Dent
DENTISTS: MCDS members $ 65 / NJDA members $100 / Non-Members $ 225

All Staff  $45 per person
Dental practice in the new millennium has evolved dramatically --- new ceramic systems, coupled with predictable bonding,
have changed and expanded treatment planning for enhancing smile esthetics with less-invasive techniques. Today’s patients

look beyond the restoration of individual teeth and contemplate enhancing smiles in their entirety. Dentists need a
predictable template of “10 definitive Steps to Smile Design”.

This presentation will address the changing, integrated face of dentistry….
The program will update the generalist and specialist, as well as their auxiliary staff on state-of-the-art technique and

materials in restorative dentistry, esthetics, cosmetic periodontics, and implantology.

MCDS Annual OSHA Seminar/Certification
Thursday JUNE 22, 2006

Time:      Registration:  6:00 pm    Program: 6:30 - 8:30 pm
Place:      St. Peters Medical Center, New Brunswick, NJ
Tuition:   MCDS Member Dentists & Staff $15 per person [member benefit] Non-members $65 per person

This program will satisfy the OSHA standard on Occupational Exposure to Blood Borne Pathogens, which is required

annually for dentists and staff. Each office person trained will receive certification that they have been properly instructed
for this OSHA regulation on Infection Control.

Two CEU credits will be awarded to those attending this 2-hour seminar. This
seminar is available to our members as a member benefit of MCDS

REGISTRATION FORM

Office Name ...........................………………………….......…................

Office Address …………………………………………...…
Office Phone  # …………………… Office Fax #………………………….

Return by mail to: (checks payable to Middlesex County Dental Society)
MIDDLESEX COUNTY DENTAL SOCIETY PO Box 7026  East Brunswick, NJ  08816

MCDS OFFICE: (732) 238-1255 MCDS FAX: (732) 390-2332
Continental Breakfast and Lunch included for Dr Garber -Esthetics

Name Title Dr Garber - Esthetics OSHA

                                                   April 19, 2006                   June 22, 2006
____________________________________  *____________________  *_____________________

_____________________________________*____________________  *_____________________

_____________________________________*_____________________*_____________________

_____________________________________*____________________  *_____________________
Use another paper for additional names Please arrive ½ hour before courses start to register

           Total     $_____________________$_____________________
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MCDS Member Dentists — No Charge 					
Total # of Staff Attending: _________  Total Remittance: ____________    Includes Open Bar

A SUPER fun-filled evening of entertainment for both doctors and staff.  Discount for Early Registration!!!  
This event is provided for ALL members, regardless of whether they bring staff members or not.  In the best 
interest of proper organization, based upon the large turnout of this event in the past, preregistration will be a 
must!!  A financial incentive will be provided to encourage prompt return of reservations.

MCDS STAFF NIGHT REGISTRATION FORM
Cut-out and send check for total payable to MCDS to:

Middlesex County Dental Society, P.O. Box 7026, East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Doctor’s Name: __________________________________________________________________________
Names of Staff  
Members: _________________________________ __________________________________________  

__________________________________________ __________________________________________  

__________________________________________ __________________________________________  

__________________________________________ __________________________________________  

Staff Night — Hawaiian Luau Night
Tuesday, May 16, 2006

6:00–6:30 Cocktails
6:30–9:30 Entertainment, Dinner and 	

Door Prizes

Staff: $45/Person until 4/28 $55/Person after 4/28

2/21/06 General Meeting Business
Dr. Silverstein re-read the motion regarding the change to the By-Laws proposed at the last meeting regarding officer 

position vacancies. The motion passed. The word “Acting” is now removed from Dr. Lawson’s title.
Dr. Silverstein read the motion from the minutes above regarding the dues structure for recent graduates.
Dr. Lawson re-read the slate of officers which were approved by the nominating committee. There were no nomina-

tions from the floor, and nominations were closed. The slate of officers was properly moved, seconded and approved.

Highlights from 
the February 

Meeting

Dr. Michael Dzitzer presented his lecture en-
titiled “Esthetic and Function of Anterior Re-
storative Dentistry.” (Dr. Molinari, who was 
originally scheduled to speak, cancelled). 
Seen here in the photo (left to right) are Dr. 
Richard Kahn, newly elected NJDA Trea-
surer for 2006-07, Dr. Michael Dzitzer, Dr. 
Scott Galkin, MCDS Program Chairperson, 
and Dr. Stephen Lawson, MCDS President.
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 Practice Sales
 Practice Mergers
 Equity Associateships
 Pre-Sale Program
 Stockholder Program

Over 150 practice transition
programs customized to meet
your needs.

Kim Iannotte
800-232-3826

www.aftconet.com

AFTCO is pleased to announce...

AFTCO is pleased to have represented
both parties in this transaction.

David Weinman, D.M.D.

has acquired the practice of

Rudolph Feuerstein, D.D.S.

Westfield, New Jersey

800-232-3826  www.aftconet.com

Transition Consultants
(Since 1968)

Transition Consultants
(Since 1968)
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Nature’s

Perfection,

Reflected in

Beauty and

Strength

Kuwata Pan Dent Dental Laboratory
Telephone: 877-377-4455
www.kuwatapandent.com

F o r  R e s t o r a t i o n s  t h a t  S u p p o r t  N a t u r e

2006 NJDA
Annual Convention

June 7–8 (Exhibiting)

June 7–9 (Scientific Sessions)

2006 NJDA
Annual Convention

June 7–8 (Exhibiting)

June 7–9 (Scientific Sessions)

Leslie Andrews, MBA, RDH
Susan Bernard, EdD, RDH

Carolyn Breen, EdD, RDA, RDH
Diane Conely, MA, RDH
Michele Dimaira, DMD

Louis DiPede, DMD
Cathy Edwards, RDA

Mahnaz Fatazahdeh, DMD
Cecile Feldman, DMD

Kim Fenesy, DMD
Winnie Furnari, RDH

Mitchell Gardiner, DMD
Jason Goodchild, DMD
David Goteiner, DDS
Sarah Gresko, RDA

Linda Hecker, MA, RDH
Bobbie Homeyer, BA
John Kanca, III, DMD
Cheryl Kovacs, RDA

Eugene Kutcher, III, MA
Mr. Joseph Lancelotti

Teri Lassiter, MPH
Jeffrey Linfante, DMD

Lisa Miller, RDA
Stephen Niemczyk, DMD

Kate Noble, RDA
Delina Parkhurst, RDA
David Pettigrew, DMD

Arnold Rosenheck, DMD
Cindy Rothenberg, RDH 

Asha Samant, DMD
Margaret Scarlett, DMD

Bruce Small, DMD
Edward Sponzilli, Esq.
Barbara Steinberg, DDS
Gail Vasilenko, BS, RDH
Anthony Vocaturo, DDS

Patricia Ann Willard, RDA
Sponsored by the

New Jersey Dental Association
New Jersey Dental Assistants’ Association
New Jersey Dental Hygienists’ Association

Sponsored by the

New Jersey Dental Association
New Jersey Dental Assistants’ Association
New Jersey Dental Hygienists’ Association

PROPOSED SPEAKER LINE-UP



MCDS Newsletter is the official publication of the Middlesex County Dental Society and is published 8 times annually following each Executive Committee meeting. 
Articles should be submitted to the Content Editor before the deadline for each issue. Publication materials may be deferred to future issues or edited without changing 
the author's intent, in order to conform with the requirements of the Newsletter. The publication of an advertisement, opinion or statement does not reflect endorsement, 
approval, or policy of the MCDS and its newsletter unless stated. All correspondence regarding this newsletter should be directed to the Business Editor.

MCDS Executive Secretary Marlene Glickman 732-238-1255
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Middlesex County Dental Society Councils and Committees
Joel Leizer ................. ADA Delegate ..........................254-7733
Peter Clemente .......... ADA Alternate Delegate  ..........985-1666
Peter DeSciscio.......... ADPAC .....................................826-1530
Araceli Ziemba .......... Annual Session .........................297-0588
Mark Vitale ................ Dental Benefits .........................494-7575
Robert Ashmen .......... Dental Education ......................846-6366
Daniel Krantz ............ Governmental Affairs ...............469-8083

Joseph Fertig ............. Judicial Council ........................940-1111
Scott Galkin  .............. Membership ..............................750-2600
Richard Kahn ............. NJDA State Trustee ..................828-6622
Nancy Villa ................ NJDA Alt. State Trustee ...........679-2323
John Fahsbender ........ Peer Review ..............................356-1313
Ethan Glickman ......... Relief ........................................572-4244

– NJDA COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES –

Ira Rosen.................... Budget and Finance ..................422-7440
Cavan Brunsden ........ Children's Dental Health Mo. ...679-2323
Mark Schambra ......... Continuing Education ...............846-6366

Constantine Simos ..... Corporate Sponsorship .............247-8083
Ethan Glickman ......... Mentor ......................................572-4244
Cavan Brunsden ........ Special Olympics ......................679-2323

– MCDS COMMITTEE CHAIRPEOPLE –

See our website for a complete list of Board Members and their contact information

Business Editor: Dr. Constantine Simos
109 Livingston Ave, New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Tel:732-247-8083 • Fax:732-247-8100
Emeritus Editor: Dr. Theodore Symanski (1898-1998)
Content Editor: Dr. Mitchell Weiner 732-297-4900	
Layout Editor: Dr. Robert Silverstein 732-846-8686	
Website Editor: Dr. Robert Silverstein 732-846-8686	
President: Dr. Stephen Lawson 908-753-6060	
President Elect: Dr. Stephen Lawson 908-753-6060	
Vice President: Dr. Robert Silverstein 732-846-8686	
Treasurer: Dr. James Courey 732-422-7440	
Secretary: Dr. Mark Vitale 732-494-7575
Program Chair: Dr. Scott Galkin 732-750-2600

St. Peter's Medical Library
Members of the Middlesex County Dental 
Society are allowed to borrow dental materi-
als from the Medical Library at Saint Peter’s 
University Hospital.  A valid ADA ID must be 
presented in order to borrow materials. Here 
is a list of some of the materials in the dental 
collection:
• Excellence in Cosmetic Dentistry-Video Se-

ries; • Gordon Christensen Video Tapes; 	
• Journal of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery; 
• Oral Surgery, Oral Medicine, Oral Pathol-
ogy, Oral Radiology, and Endodontics.

Information about the Medical Library, 	
including hours of operation, can be found at 

www.stpeterslibrary.com


